
This is the report on the status of the FYEG Democracy & Inclusion Working Group, written by Emil Schenkyr 
and Bruno Šagi.

In 2021, the new call for members was published on FYEG website. The kick-off meeting was held on 20th 
January 2022 and 14 people participated. At the first regular meeting, the group selected two co-coordinators 
and decided to have three subgroups (Topic based subgroup, Conference on the Future of Europe subgroup, 
Inclusive and democratic FYEG subgroup). The group has Telegram app as the main social network for chat 
and Zoom as the main app for meetings. Now, there are 16 members in Telegram chat.

In the first weeks, subgroups had few meetings but then we decided to pause that and work together on the 
event called the Conference on the Future of Europe. As the group, we consider this event very important. The 
activity of members on analysing Citizens’ Panels (suggestions for the Conference on the Future of Europe) 
was very high. We divided ourselves in a few groups and every group analysed one Citizens’ Panel. The result 
of hard work was our common Statement which was sent to the Green representatives involved in the plenary 
debates of the Conference on the Future of Europe.

We all look forward to our next activities as FYEG Democracy & Inclusion Working Group.
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